Burnes, Robert M

From: Mary Beth McNeil <MaryBeth.McNeil@swfwmd.state.fl.us>

Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2016 2:17 PM

To: Mackesey, Brendan; Erica Richards

Cc: Celeste, Merry E; Burnes, Robert M

Subject: RE: Indemnity Language in CFA Between SWFWMD and Pinellas County for Anclote River

Watershed Management Plan (N803)

Hi Brendan,

The District is not agreeable to removing or altering the indemnification provision in the referenced cooperative funding
agreement. The District includes this standard indemnification provision in all of our cooperative funding agreements
and it is a condition to receiving grant funding from the District.

Happy Thanksgiving to you too!
Mary Beth

Mary Beth McNeil

Assistant General Counsel

Southwest Florida Water Management District
7601 Highway 301 North

Tampa, Florida 33637-6759

813-985-7481, ext. 2139

From: Mackesey, Brendan [mailto:bmackesey@co.pinellas.fl.us]

Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2016 2:02 PM

To: Mary Beth McNeil <MaryBeth.McNeil@swfwmd.state.fl.us>; Erica Richards <Erica.Richards@swfwmd.state.fl.us>
Cc: Celeste, Merry E <mceleste@co.pinellas.fl.us>; Burnes, Robert M <rburnes@co.pinellas.fl.us>

Subject: Indemnity Language in CFA Between SWFWMD and Pinellas County for Anclote River Watershed Management
Plan (N803)

Hi Mary Beth and Erica — Happy Thanksgiving !

The Pinellas County Attorney’s Office is currently reviewing a CFA between SWFWMD and the County: “CFA
Between SWFWMD and Pinellas County for Anclote River Watershed Management Plan (N803).” Section 10
(page 8) of the CFA obligates the County to indemnify SWFWMD under certain circumstances.

As outlined in County Resolution 06-70, the County does not indemnify other parties under most
circumstances. If County indemnification must be provided in the CFA, the County requests that the language
provided in Section Il of County Resolution 06-70 be used. Please confirm whether SWFWMD will delete the
current indemnification language or alter it accordingly. For your reference, the CFA and Resolution 06-70 are
attached.

Brendan P. Mackesey

Assistant County Attorney

PH:(727) 464-3354 / FAX (727)464-4147
bmackesey@pinellascounty.org




All government correspondence is subject to the public records law.



